

Hughenden Primary School

Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

8 July 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 5 Visit Wycombe Wanderers Stadium to take part in an Internet Safety day

Year 5 have been invited to take part in an Internet Safety day at Wycombe Wanderers Stadium on Thursday 18 July. Internet Safety is so important and any opportunity we have to reinforce this to our children is valuable. They will take part in two workshops and will also have a tour of Wycombe Wanderers Stadium.

Children will be travelling in a coach with 3-point seat belts. They will be leaving school at 9.30 am and will be back before the end of the school day. Your child should wear normal school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle.

The workshops and tour are free but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 towards the cost of the coach to the stadium.

Please can you return the school Parental Consent form, the Wycombe Wanderers photo consent form and your voluntary contribution to the school office as soon as possible.

Kind regards

Mrs Kittler

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk

















